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AT&T-Midwest and AT&T-East
Notice of Change in Repair Numbers for Payphone Service Providers

May 1, 2006
Effective immediately, the numbers for reporting payphone trouble isolated to the telephone company networks in AT&T Midwest and AT&T East have changed.  

Payphone Service Providers with payphone lines located in the Midwest states (AT&T Illinois, AT&T Indiana, AT&T Ohio, AT&T Michigan and AT&T Wisconsin) should report payphone line trouble by calling 1-866-744-4462.

Payphone Service Providers with payphone lines located in the East (AT&T-Connecticut) should report payphone line trouble by calling 1-800-922-4646, listening to the prompt and pressing #8 immediately after hearing the recording, "to assist you in expediting your call, please select one of the following choices." 

Any questions may be directed to the Payphone Service Provider Account Team.
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